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May 4, 2012
Thank you for all of your help and support this year! Everything is greatly appreciated. Here is a little bit more about what is going on in second grade:

Reading and Writing
We have begun our “Author Study” units with great enthusiasm. We spend about seven to eight days focused on a particular author by reading his or her work on a daily basis, becoming familiar with the writer’s subject choices, style, voice, themes and messages. The authors we will be studying include Tomie dePaola, Patricia Polacco, Gail Gibbons, and Robert Munsch. Soon in writing, our students will begin their own research projects! They will get the opportunity to choose their own topic, collect facts, and write their own nonfiction research book. 
Math
Back in April, we finished focusing on subtraction with ungrouping and learned that you can solve the same problem in many different ways. Also, we have revisited fractions. Looking ahead, we will be studying measurement by exploring and measuring length with centimeters, decimeters and meters. We’ll continue to work on problem solving through the end of the year and revisit some math topics that were a challenge earlier in the school year.
Science
We began our Butterfly Life Cycle unit. The students are learning a butterfly’s life by observing their own caterpillars as they progress through each step of the life cycle. They will record observations in their science journals, ask questions, and search for answers to their questions.
Special Notes:
· Celebrate Success/Student Led Conferences: Thank you to everyone who came out to share this special time with their child! 

· Get Buggy: The “Get Buggy” field trip is an in-school field trip that allows the students to be exposed to insects that they do not normally see in our own back yard. Each second grade class will enjoy this field trip on Tuesday, May 22nd or Wednesday, May 23rd. Permission forms will be sent out and collected soon. The field trip will cost each student $8.50.
· Autobiography Projects: These were such a huge and great success for the second graders! Thank you to all of the parents for helping their child complete this task at home as an introduction to what a project and presentation entails. 
Important Dates to Remember: 

· Friday, May 11—4th Quarter Interims (Interims only go home to students who are below benchmark in any subject area.)
· Tuesday, May 22 & Wednesday, May 23—Get Buggy in-school field trip 
· Monday, May 28—Holiday, NO SCHOOL
· Friday, June 1—Field Day
· Tuesday, June 5—Talent Show
· Thursday, June 7—Day #180, LAST DAY OF SCHOOL (
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